
Notice for the Students of BSc in Economics 
 

Students who want to get enrolled for LFE 201 in the 

Spring 2022 semester are advised to send an email 

attaching their Transcript and  writing their Name & ID in 

the mail body by Monday (10. 01.2022) noon. 

The email should be sent to Ms. Meemnaz Meem (Office 

Manager, Department of Economics) and Dr. Md. Khaled 

Saifullah (Assistant Professor & Coordinator, Department 

of Economics). 

 

***Any late email would not be accepted and the notice 

is only applicable for the students of BSc in Economics. 
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